CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



April 24, 2015

Verlyn Miller, PE Miller Engineering Consultants 3500 Comanche NE Bldg. F Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:

RFK Charter School

4300 Blake Rd SW

Request for Permanent C.O. - Accepted Engineer's Stamp dated: 10-9-13 (N10D006)

Certification dated: 4-23-15

Dear Mr. Miller,

Based on the Certification received 4/24/2015, the site is acceptable for release of a permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

Sincerely,

Rita Harmon, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Hydrology

Planning Department

www.cabq.gov

RR/RH

C:

email